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BY EMAIL  

August 21, 2024 

Ted Weaver 
First Tracks Consulting Service, Inc. 
PO Box 1484 
Nederland, CO 80466 

Re:  OEB Natural Gas Demand Side Management Stakeholder Advisory Group  

Dear Mr. Weaver, 

This letter confirms receipt of your resignation from the Ontario Energy Board’s Natural 
Gas Demand Side Management Stakeholder Advisory Group, received on August 5, 
2024.  

The OEB accepts your resignation and thanks you for your contributions as a member 
of the Natural Gas Demand Side Management Stakeholder Advisory Group. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
 
cc. Stakeholder Advisory Group members 
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